
From: Jessica Gough  
Sent: 26 September 2022 13:33 
To: Rav Curry  
Cc: Tom Little 
Subject: Re: Email for Tree Specialists for Conservation Area [E-CASE: Rz5hgK, 
E-TICKET: 80gvah] 
 
- We object to the planning for any tree removal at 32 St Augustines Road. 
These trees are a part of history, the landscape and part of the reason we 
chose to live here. Removing trees not only affects neighbouring trees and 
plants network, it ruins the landscape -  
 
Thank you,  
 
Best wishes 
 
Jessica 
 
 


